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Hi, I am against the removal of the significant tree.  Trees act as part of the ecosytem that cleans our air, lessen
impact of green house gases we all generate in normal activities.  Trees also creates an environment with great green
canopy residents enjoy. Trees are continuously getting removed in urban development, and all we have left are few
larger trees in the area.  A small replacement tree does not come close in providing benefits when comparing to a
significant tree which has been standing for years.  Please save the tree in our Menlo Park neighborhood. Thank you.

Best regards,
Anthony Lee
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